
 

 

  

 

    

       

     

     

 

    

  

     

    

   

   

  

     

  

       

  

 

  

    

      

   

   

       

   

     

 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2021 

Grading Period One Report Cards: Report cards will be available on Monday, October 18. 

Early Release Day: Our second early release day will be today at 11:09 a.m. Please note that students will have time at 

the end of the school day to pick up lunch before they leave. 

No Spell Bowl Practice This Week: Spell Bowl will not have practice today. The next Spell Bowl meeting will be on 

Tuesday, October 19. 

College Visits: College representatives from Southern Illinois University-Carbondale and Western Michigan University 

will be in the Library after school on Thursday, October 14. 

PSAT October 13: The PSAT will be administered to students in grades 9-11 on Wednesday, October 13. All 11th 

grade Career Center students will report to their assigned testing room at Lake Central by 7:15 a.m. to take the PSAT. 

These students will not be attending the Career Center that day. All 12th grade Career Center students will report to the 

Hammond Area Career Center at the normal time. 

Black Vision Club Halloween Challenge: The Black Vision Club has a new and exciting week-long Halloween challenge 

just for students! Do you want to see a foot? Yes ... you read it right, a foot! Visit the Black Vision Club corner by room 

D203 for details. 

Yearbook Order: Publications would like you to buy your yearbook for one of the lowest prices of the year. Seniors... this 

is the year to buy a yearbook, to capture all the “lasts” of high school. It's also your year for baby ads! Buy them before 

Saturday, October 30, to ensure your spot in the back of the book. Visit yearbookordercenter.com using code 3361 to 

order your book and baby ads today! 

Interact Club Fundraiser: Interact Club is hosting its first fundraiser of the year benefiting the Afghanistan refugees who 

are at Camp Atterbury in Southern Indiana. The club will be taking donations of new items such as clothes, personal 

hygiene products, and cases of bottled water. Donations can be dropped off at room C313. The fundraiser will end on 

October 25. Please consider donating; they could really use our help. 

AP Exam Registration Is Now Open: You may register by using the link on the high school website located under the 

News heading “AP Registration.” Once you have completed the Total Registration portion, you should log into your 

College Board Account and Join your courses. You must do both parts. Register before Friday, October 15, at 7 a.m. to 

avoid late fees. 

http:yearbookordercenter.com

